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Galloway, N.J. - A film about Malala Yousafzai, an advocate for female education and the 
youngest person ever to win the Nobel Peace Prize, will be shown at Stockton University’s 
Manahawkin Instructional Site on Wednesday, June 15, at 2 p.m. 

“He Named Me Malala,” is a look at the events leading up to the Taliban's shooting of the 
Pakistani schoolgirl for speaking out on girls' education, followed by the aftermath, including her 
speech to the United Nations.  

The film, directed by Davis Guggenheim, will be shown free at the university’s site, 712 E. Bay 
Ave., Manahawkin, N.J. Call 609-626-3883 to RSVP. 

For more information about Stockton University’s Manahawkin Instructional Site, visit 
Stockton.edu/manahawkin. 
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